
Mike grew up in Massachusetts before moving to NYC after college. He became involved with the 

NYC Air Society through friends who chaired the annual event. He moved to Denver in 2016 for 

work and was introduced to the Denver Air Society where he spent two years co-chairing the event 

with his wife and the Morse Family. The Morgridge Academy and NJH overall are very special 

institutions that do great work in Denver and beyond. He is excited to be a part of such a great 

organization. 

 


